
PRIZE BOX LUNCH! 
 

Will your school dinner make you a winner? On Thursday 19th January we are having a fun 

lunch time, with a box meal of either Pizza or Breaded Fish, with a side of curly fries, beans 

or sweetcorn. Jammy doughnuts or ice cream is on offer for dessert! 

 

There will be a fun atmosphere during the lunch time service, with music and balloons. In 

addition to this tasty menu, one lucky child from each year group will win a £10.00 Amazon 

Voucher. Winning tickets will be hidden in the children’s box meals. Only children who book 

a school dinner will have a chance of winning a ticket.  

We hope to have as many children booking a school dinner on this day as possible. Booking 

a dinner on Thursday 19th January (Census Day) will also really help us as a school, secure 

vital funding for our school and your children, as the Government calculates part of our 

school funding based on the number of pupils having a school meal on census day. 

We hope your child will join us for our Fun Prize Box Lunch! As always, thank you for 

supporting our school.  

 

*Gluten/dairy free pizzas are available for children with specific dietary requirements 

 


